
Dear colleagues and partners, 
 
In recent days and weeks, as promised, we have been communicating with many of you to determine 
whether April 30 is a feasible deadline for providers to submit the ILS-195 Report and the Performance 
Measures Progress Report, and for counties to submit their Annual Financial Reports. We have 
determined that the date is not feasible for many of you; and therefore we have extended the filing 
deadline for all three of these reports to Monday, June 1, 2020. 
 
We appreciate your efforts, under trying circumstances, to produce these reports. We look forward to 
utilizing the data and information they provide toward our collective goal of building a system of public 
(criminal and parental) defense of which we and all New Yorkers may be proud. 
 
Bill 
 


